
May Newsletter

New Craft Group
We are launching a craft group in the hall at St Paulinus and all are welcome.
Come along and share your ideas.
2pm. Friday 25th March – Mothering Sunday Flowers
2pm. Friday 8th April – Easter Gifts for the Parish.
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Morning Prayer
All are welcome to join us to share the Church of England
Daily Prayer Service in St Paulinus Church. 9-9.30am 
 Tuesday to Friday. (No morning prayer 19-22 April.)

Ollerton Village Spring Clean
Join children from Parkgate School and staff from Macdonald’s to give TLC 
around the St Giles Church area. All welcome. Thursday 31st March at 3.30pm.




Prayer
Margaret Grey prepares regular prayer topics for our parish by email. Please contact Margaret:

mgreyfpi@hotmail.com. Margaret writes:
Lord God Almighty, we pray for peace in this world: peace for ordinary people to live and grow, for children to
learn and flourish in safety and for love of God and men and women to be put into action to Your glory. In the

name of Jesus, Amen.’



Keep in Contact! 
Minister and Parish Contact Details: 
Phone: 07508 823512
Email: rev-richardhanford@hotmail.com.
Rev Richard’s day-off is Mondays but leave a message and someone  will get back to you.
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